From: Ronald Cooper

To: Monica Pearcy
Subject: Nettleton Public Schools MAPC Request
Date: Thursday, June 19, 2025 2:59:13 PM

You don't often get email from ron.cooper@nettletonschools.net. Learn why this is important

Ms. Pearcy,

Nettleton Public Schools is requesting to be placed on the agenda for the planning
committee meeting scheduled for June 24, 2025. The school is needing to place
two portable classrooms at the STEAM I Campus located at 2219 Thorn Street. The
district will be leasing these buildings for a two year period. The expected delivery
date is scheduled for July 10th. The district is attempting to have the utilities
roughed in for these buildings by July 3rd with the final terminations being made
July 15 or shortly thereafter delivery.

Thanks
Ron Cooper
Facilities Director



